
  
 
 

 
 

 

Coming up next week…05/06/2023 
  

The Reception children have enjoyed another busy half term of learning 

and we hope that you and your families have a relaxing, safe break. 

 

Please could we ask for any of the plastic twist tops from fruit 

pouches or baby food etc. These make a great maths resource! 

 
 

Please find some useful links below that your child can access over the half term break, 

if they would like to: 

https://www.purplemash.com/sch/themead-kt19#/  

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/  

https://www.teachyourmonster.org/  

 

Learning in school: 

Topic: Let’s explore our planet 

This half term we will learning about our planet. We will be looking at 

our local environment, and then comparing, and contrasting our local 

environment with other countries.    

 
This week we will be coming back from half term to find that a suitcase has been left 

in our classrooms. We will be describing the suitcase and drawing whom we think the 

suitcase belongs to.  We will also be sharing part of the book ‘Lost and Found’ and 

working on the reading skill prediction.  

 

 

 

https://www.purplemash.com/sch/themead-kt19#/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
https://www.teachyourmonster.org/


Phonics: 

This week in Phonics we will be focussing on reading and writing CVCC and CCVC words 

with phase 3 long vowel sounds ai ee igh oa oo oo ar or ur ow oi ear air er and Phase 2 

digraphs ck sh th ch ng nk.  

 

Maths: 

This half term we will be looking at finding patterns. This week we will be exploring 

the resource Cuisenaire rods, putting them in order and using the rods to make up 

different numbers. We will also be exploring and creating out own abbc patterns for 

example red, green, green, blue etc.   

 

Additional notes and reminders 
 

Class email addresses: 

turtles@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

starfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

jellyfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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